
 [DATE]

The Honorable Lamar Alexander



The Honorable Patty Murray

Chairman





Ranking Member

Committee on Health, Education, Labor and Pensions
Committee on Health, Education, Labor and Pensions

United States Senate




United States Senate

Washington, D.C. 20510




Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Chairman Alexander and Ranking Member Murray,

I have recently learned that Congress is in the process of reauthorization of the ESEA.  I have heard that   one aspect of the reauthorization is the possible roll back or elimination of Federal qualification requirements for paraprofessionals working in Title I schools.  I am writing to urge you to oppose elimination of of or weakening of federal qualification requirements for paraprofessionals. 

As a paraprofessional I have seen first hand the positive impact the Federal standards have had on my efforts to support student success.  The standards have set a high bar for those wishing to do this important work in our public schools.  No longer can school districts hire someone without the background and training necessary for success.  Having federal requirements ensures that school districts all across America are held to the same standards resulting in better trained and supported paraprofessionals providing the best educational support to our students. Let’s not go back to a time where qualifications for para were inconsistent and optional. We want to be the best at our jobs and offer the best supports for our students. 

Sincerely, 

[SIGNATURE]
[YOUR NAME]


